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COVID-19 IMPORTANT INFORMATION

Your safety and wellbeing are of utmost importance to us and the University is following
the protocols disseminated by SA Health, and the latest advice from federal and state
authorities. This includes how we manage our accommodation facilities.

While we continue to follow the latest advice from health and government authorities, the
COVID-19 situation continues to evolve and advice can change at short notice.

However, there are some practical steps we can take to help stop the spread of illness,
including:

e Wash your hands frequently with soap and water

¢ Avoid touching your eyes, nose and mouth

e Practice respiratory hygiene

e Maintain social distancing

e Stayinformed and follow advice given by your healthcare provider

e Seek medical care if you have fever, cough and difficulty breathing

In specifically using our accommodation, you should also ensure the following:
e Clean up the kitchen area thoroughly after use and wipe down all surfaces
e Ensure that all rubbish is put in the appropriate bin (with liner) and that bins are
emptied regularly
e Make sure that you leave your bathroom area clean and tidy and do not share any
towels

Please refer to the SA Health website for further information and FAQ’s which includes
details on the above.

Any requirement for self-isolation of a resident or any of their direct contacts will be
communicated by the relevant authority.

If you're a UniSA student and you have any questions, please contact the Student
Engagement Unit (SEU) at seu@unisa.edu.au for assistance, advice and support. Students
from other universities please refer to your home university webpage for further advice.

Please refer to the SA Health website https://www.sahealth.sa.gov.au and the Department
of Health website https://www.health.gov.au for further information on COVID-19.
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